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Fugitive reportedly sighted in Rulo Area
(KLZA)-- A fugitive sought by local law enforcement officials was reportedly seen
Monday morning in the Rulo area.

According to a release from the Richardson County Sheriff's Office, Michael
Tinsley was seen wearing jeans and a dark, possibly blue T-shirt.

Tinsley is wanted. If you have any information, please contact the Richardson
County Law Enforcement Center at 402-245-2479.

Michael Tinsley is described as a white male who stands 5'9” and weighs 190
pounds with brown hair and brown eyes.

A release last week from the Sheriff's Office says Tinsley should be considered
armed and dangerous.
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